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During fiscal year 2022, the Fire Department responded to 1,187 calls for service.  26 runs fit the National 

Fire Incident Reporting Statistics (NFIRS) category of “Fire/Explosion” related.  60% of the total calls 

were EMS related incidents.  Overnight in station staffing measures continued to see >50% reduction in 

response times. 

 

In addition to emergency related calls, the department performed over 200 fire prevention inspections.  

The department also performs fire drills, fire safety presentations at the schools and other events, 

smoke/co detector and lock box installations for seniors, as well as participating in other community 

organized events. 

 

Acting Chief Charles Savage continued the progression of the department.  Training was a focus of the 

department.  Firefighters became more engaged in training activities and a development plan was 

instituted for Deputy Chief McKay for the progression to Fire Chief.  In addition, Acting Chief Savage 

oversaw the updating of much needed station improvements including new flooring, kitchen updates and 

new energy efficient windows. 

 

We thank the community for their unwavering support and a special thank you to the members of the 

Georgetown Fire Department. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

_________________________ 
   Chief Matthew G. McKay 

Matthew G. McKay 

Chief of Department 

Fire Business: 978 352-5757 

Fire Facsimile: 978 352-5741 

TOWN OF GEORGETOWN 
Fire Department Headquarters 

47 Central Street 

Georgetown, Massachusetts 01833-2422 

  Fire Ambulance Enterprise 

Salaries & Wages $497,386.69  $242,151.00  

Operating Expenses $107,320.86  $90,804 .00 


